
Dear Mr. Holen, 
 
I hope this email finds you in good health and spirits! 
 
Through this correspondence, we are writing on behalf of the Regulatory Authority of 
Electronic and Postal Communications (ARKEP) of the Republic of Kosovo to formally 
request the definition of IP address space for Kosovo in the RIPE NCC database. 
 
ARKEP is the national regulatory authority (NRA) responsible for overseeing the electronic 
communications market in the Republic of Kosovo, where internet services play a critical 
role in the economy. Our vision is to enhance the electronic communications sector in 
Kosovo and foster the development of the information economy by implementing policies 
that are aligned with European Union reforms and those of other industrialized nations. 
ARKEP is an active participant in various international institutions and organizations, 
including BEREC, CEPT ECC, ETSI, and others. Additionally, since 2016, the International 
Telecommunication Union (ITU) has allocated the country code +383 (including the Mobile 
Country Code) to the Republic of Kosovo. The prefix has also been officially registered 
under the code “.xk.” 
 
We kindly request that RIPE NCC formally recognize Kosovo’s IP address space in its 
database to support the continued growth and development of the country's digital 
infrastructure. 
 
We look forward to your positive response and are happy to provide any additional 
information or clarification as needed. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Nazim Rahimi 
Kryetar i Bordit 
Chairman of the Board 
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